
REFLECTIVE WRITING ABOUT GROUP WORK RULES

When incorporating reflective activities into group work, it is For example, at the end of the group task, students could
submit a about the group's functioning and about their individual roles and contributions to the group.

In peer review, students reflect on their own and others' performance of group tasks. Doctors can use reflective
essays to fine-tune their ability to provide effective health care in a caring manner that makes patients not only
believe them, but also follow their advice. To me, the waves reminded me to have faith in a God who is in
control of everything and has a bigger purpose for me than I can imagine. Davidson, N. We also set clear
boundaries about how the group would operate; for example, the ground rules that we devised on the first day
were as follows: There will be three individual threads for discussion by each sub-group. The group work also
revealed that I rarely make a substantial contribution to group discussions or volunteer for leadership roles in
group tasks, preferring instead to avoid the limelight and allow another group member to take the lead. When I
went through the struggles of growing up, I remember feeling soothed by the waves. Overall, I experienced
that all of the group members came to know each other on a personal level through working together over the
week to complete our tasks. Journal for Research in Mathematics Education, 22 5 ,  In an ineffective group a
leader is closed off and treats the group as a dictatorship, their word is law and will hear nothing else. You can
write these down in sentences or in phrases. Assessing and reflecting In addition to providing feedback on
group and individual performance link to preparation section above , it is also useful to provide a structure for
groups to reflect on what worked well in their group and what could be improved. Tuckman, B. An awareness
of this tendency to pass the buck will inform my future group interactions and, I hope, facilitate my taking a
more proactive role in dictating the course of discussions. Spending time talking with a friend. What can it
look like? Throughout this term, my fellow classmates and I have had a chance to participate in a group
project with two or three of our peers. In order to achieve these practices, I attended 2 support groups of the
same topic. Effects of small-group learning on undergraduates in science, mathematics, engineering, and
technology: A meta-analysis. As the group work progressed, I also began to realise that I was, in fact, more
than capable of fulfilling my part in this mixed group and this gradual self-confidence enabled me to overcome
the feelings of intimidation that being on unfamiliar territory had initially elicited within me. Students are
instructed to think or write about an answer to the question before turning to a peer to discuss their responses.
American Journal of Physics 60,  How people learn: Brain, mind, experience, and school. Piscataway, NJ:
Transaction Publishers. Example: "I went to walk along the beach today and just enjoyed the sand, water, and
wind. I found that the power balance was fairly equal in our group, despite the range of ages and personalities
that were represented. I have been alerted to aspects of my behaviour and personality, particularly with regards
to interactions with unfamiliar people, of which I may otherwise have remained unaware. It can also help you
grow emotionally as you learn to understand yourself better. Edina, MN: Interaction. Example: "I'm visiting
my mom who lives near the beach that I went to a lot growing up, so I'm going to write about that. Student
portfolio Student portfolios can help students keep track of the development of their group work and other
skills, and provide a powerful reflective tool. Moreover, we will study closure of the project using MS project
Was my experience the same as someone else's or different? How did this place shape my life? Management
teams: why they succeed or fail. The reason why I have identified myself as an Implementer is based firstly on
the fact that I took on the responsibility for carrying out the task of researching the use of social networks in
our campaign and I enjoyed executing this plan, which we had agreed amongst the group as a whole, in a
systematic fashion. In formal group learning, it is helpful for the instructor to form groups that are
heterogeneous with regard to particular skills or abilities relevant to group tasks. Gokhale, A.


